
July 23, 2021 

Applied Business Communications of Arizona, LLC 
Craig S Ward, Account Executive 
22515 N 18th Drive 
Phoenix, AZ 85027 
(602) 997-6595
Sent via e-mail to: cward@abcomllc.com

Award of Contract: Security and Protection Systems - Statewide 
Contract No. CTR056378 

Dear Mr. Ward: 

Thank you for submitting a response to Request for Proposal No. BPM003541. I am pleased to inform 
you that your company’s offer has been selected for award for Security and Protection Services - 
Statewide. The official contract term shall begin on July 28, 2021.  

All offers received were evaluated in accordance with the evaluation criteria set forth in solicitation 
BPM003541. The procurement file for this solicitation, including evaluation documents are now 
available for public viewing via the State’s e-Procurement system, APP at https://app.az.gov. 

Please submit your Certificate of Liability Insurance to me by August 16, 2021. Please include the 
Contract Name and your Contract # CTR056378 in the Description and list the State of Arizona as the 
Certificate Holder.  

Your official contract is available in APP under your contract number CTR056378 and consists of the 
following documentation: 

Offer and Acceptance, fully executed 
Price Sheet  
BPM003541 Procurement File 

If you have any questions regarding your company’s contract, please contact me at 
crista.clevenger@azdoa.gov or (602) 542-1718.  

Thank you for your response and for your continued interest in doing business with the State of Arizona. 

Sincerely, 

Crista J. Clevenger, 
ADOA-General Services Division 
Construction Procurement Manager 

Douglas A. Ducey 
Governor 

Andy Tobin 
Director 

ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 
GENERAL SERVICES DIVISION 

1400 W. WASHINGTON ST., SUITE B200 
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